
memo 

A Committee of The Whole meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday January 28th at 4:00 p.m. 
for consideration of the 2020 Municipal Budget.   

Municipality of Central Manitoulin 

~ AT THE HEART OF IT ALL ~ 

To: All 

From: Marcus Mohr CDOC 

CC:  

Date: 1/27/2020 

Re: Committee Of The Whole Meeting Scheduled - Budget  


